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 Attached is a set of revised plans submitted by Mr. Fred Dunn on April 10, 2006, 
regarding 1841 Crooks Road.  Mr. Dunn indicated that the plans have been revised per 
the discussion held by the Commission at the March 9, 2006 HDC Meeting.   
 
 The plans will be reviewed by Mr. Dunn and the Commission at the May 11, 2006 
meeting.  Mr. Dunn’s architect was not able to provide these plans electronically.   
 
 Attached is a copy of the February 9, 2006 Staff Report; the February 9, 2006 
Meeting Minutes; the March 9, 2006 Meeting Minutes, along with sample motions.  The 
motions may be revised as necessary by the Commission during the meeting.   
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